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At the first year and transfer commuter brown bag in the ASC yesterday, James Morrow, peer mentor Heather Atkinson, Casey Sorrells, and peer mentor April Kubeczka enjoy lunch while talking about the semester and preparing for final exams.
News

Commencement location changed – President Ann Svennungsen has announced that, in response to students’ concerns about the limited number of tickets issued to graduates, the location of the winter commencement is being moved to Memorial Gymnasium in the Jones Physical Education Complex.  The seating capacity of Memorial Gymnasium is more than twice that of Jackson Auditorium, so there will be no need to issue tickets or set a limit on the number of guests – enabling the graduates’ families and friends to attend. 

Commencement remains at 3 p.m. on Saturday, Dec. 15.  Graduates should report to the Tostengard Activity Center by 2 p.m. for photographs and to prepare for the procession. The reception following the commencement ceremony will also be held in Tostengard.   

The baccalaureate service at 10:30 a.m. remains in the chapel.  Additional information about baccalaureate and commencement can be found on the TLU Web site at www.tlu.edu/graduation.  

The deadline is near to nominate students for recognition in the 2008 Who’s Who Among Students in American Universities and Colleges program. Nominations may be made by anyone from the TLU community: faculty, administrators, staff, and students.  Criteria for selection include senior level standing (minimum of 90 semester hours completed), high academic achievement, and evidence of leadership and/or service in campus and community activities.  Please see the attached document to access the nomination form in MS Word.

The deadline for nominations is at noon tomorrow – Nov. 9.  Nominations should be submitted to Toi Turner in the Division of Student Life and Learning in the ASC.
Organ recital – TLU instructor and organist Gayle Morris will present an organ recital on Tuesday, Nov. 13, at 7 p.m. featuring music by Bach, Buxtehude, Hindemith, Schroeder, and Sedio in the Chapel of the Abiding Presence.  Everyone is invited.

Prof.  Morris holds both bachelor of music and master of music degrees from The University of Texas at San Antonio.  She serves as the principal organist for St. Andrew’s United Methodist Church in Alamo Heights in San Antonio.

Professional Activities

Provost John Masterson presented a program, "Accreditation and Accountability," with Dr. Judith Eaton, president of the Council for Higher Education Accreditation (CHEA).  The program was part of the annual Council of Independent Colleges Institute for Chief Academic Officers in Philadelphia, Nov. 3-6.  Dr. Masterson also attended the annual meeting of ELCA chief academic officers in Philadelphia, Nov 1-3.

Sports

Men’s soccer – Senior midfielder Silas Blackwell was named to the 2007 ASC All-Conference First Team, released Tuesday after a vote by the league’s 14 head coaches.

Blackwell and five other Bulldogs took home ASC Awards. TLU put three players – sophomore Kyle Harper, freshman Andrew Latiolais and freshman Ben Higgs– on the ASC Third Team. Sophomore Lee McMullan and junior Chris Gerhardt were named to the ASC Honorable Mention squad.
Women’s soccer – On Wednesday, junior forward Kelli Layden became the first TLU women’s soccer player to be named the ASC Offensive Player of the Year, as chosen by a vote of the league’s 14 head coaches.

Layden, a native of Sugar Land, led the ASC in goals scored with 22 and in total points with 47 (22 goals, three assists). Layden’s 22 goals scored were nine more than any other player in the conference. She also led the ASC with six game-winning goals.

Layden was joined on the 2007 ASC All-Conference First Team by junior Meagan Shisler. Sophomores Dani Matthews and Lindsey Neubauer were selected to the ASC All-Conference Second Team. Junior Kristen Broussard   and senior Katie Kistner were named to the ASC All-Conference Third Team. Sophomore Katie Buehler was named to the ASC All-Conference Honorable Mention squad.  
Miscellaneous
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The business office staff repotted the plants in the lobby of Beck on Tuesday.  Left to right they are Stacey Alexander, LaVerne Roskydal, Sarah Lyde, Sam Moy, Andrew Nelson, Doris Engelhardt, Jean Constable, Esther Tiemann and Bridget Lawrence.
